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The regular monthly meeting of the Greenville Town Board, held this date,
was called to order by President H. L. Spears. All Board members were
present. Also attending: Gary Getrost, Janice Gibson, Pat Houghlin, Bud
0Ol1is, Paul Buche, and Mrs. Hankin,

Ron Lamb moved to dispense with the reading of the minutes. Jack Sprigler
seconded. Financlal statements and claims were presented to the Board.
The claims were approved and the financial statements accepted by the Board.

Bud 0l11is asked why Bernie Leuthart doesn't have to mow his property. The
Board will send a registered letter asking Mr. Leuthart to mow,

The Board informed Paul Buche, as a representative of the Marshal's office,
of complaints on the lack of visibility of the Marshal's car, the speed of |,
vehicles through town, and young people congregating at the market parking
lot,

Mrs, Hankin inquired about extending water to some property on Featheringill
Road. Gary will check the layout and get back to her. The Board told her
that normally the landowner hires his own contractor to extend the line to
his property. A 6" main should be used for any new extension.

The Board informed Pat Houghlin it will not, at this time, pass the
ordinance establishing building code regulations or a zoning ordinance.

The Board discussed the problems connected with fishing at the lake - trying
to find a solution satigfactory to both the water utility and the fishermen,
The Board told Gary to contact Roy Kessinger, who owns the property with the
road to the lake, for his views on the matter.

The yellow truck has not yet been sold, The Board told Gary to find out what
the "book" rate is on it.

There béing no further business, Jack Sprigler moved the meeting be adjourned.
Ron Lamb seconded.

Respectfully Submitted,

Elaine N. Miller
Clerk-Treasurer
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H. L. Spears
President of the Board
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June 5, 1986

Board of Directors
Floyds Knobs Water Co,
P,0, Box 115

Floyds Knobs, In, 47119

This letter is in regard to the proposed connection between the Greenville Water
Utility and the Floyds Knobs Water Co.

At the Creenville Water meeting which took place on Sept. 10, 1985, Fred Muddiman

representing*Floyds Knobs Water Co, and the Board Members of Greenville Water

discussed this connection and also the rates to be used. After much digcussion
P both parties agreed on this connection as well as the rates,

As stated in the minutes of this meeting of which I have enclosed, Mr, Muddiman
stated that he would tell his crew to start the connection,

After 8 months of anticipation we are very concerned as to whether or not this
connection will take place.

Would you please inform this board on the status of this project as we are eagerly
awaiting a response.

Sincerely yours,
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H.L. Spears
Prealdent
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